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29th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Kilmorie Primary School Class Photos  – Summer Term 2023 
 

 
Following our most recent School Photo Day, our photographers came to take class photos of all 
children with their teachers and the rest of their class group. We hope you are pleased with the 
final images.  
 
The quickest and most flexible way to buy your images is by visiting our photographer's secure 
online-shop. This option enables you to opt for speedy home delivery, whilst offering a wider 
product-range/choice of poses with more flexible photo-packages to choose between. 
 
To make an online purchase: you'll need to enter the 'Unique Code' shown on your 'Class proof 
card', which will been given to your child today or tomorrow (29 / 30 June). Once you have this to 
hand, simply follow the instructions below: 
 
1. Visit the photographer’s website at: www.pictureboxschools.com 
2. Then enter your Unique Code to view and purchase your photographs. 
3.To qualify for both the discount offer and the free batch-delivery to the school, please place 
your order before the slightly shorter deadline of: 6 July 2023. 
 
 
Delivery Times: 
 
This slightly shorter deadline of 7 days (rather than 10 days) is to enable our photographers to 
return all your orders (received online up until July 6th) back to the school by the end of Term 
(2pm on Friday 21st July).  
If, for whatever reason, you miss the deadline or need your photos sooner, do not worry – simply 
opt for the £3.99 postage, in your online basket at the checkout. This means processing begins 
immediately and includes protective-packaging and next-day delivery to your home address. 
 
 

Many thanks,  
 
 
School Office 
 

 
 

http://www.pictureboxschools.com/

